U14 Girls’ Academy Centre: 
February 13th @ Stourport Sports Club (Worcestershire)

· Warm up is available from 12:45am for those playing first. There is a 15 minute slot for pitch warm up for those playing in the second game. 
· To manage travel and logistics between matches, we will play a round robin on one pitch and a third match from a team from the other group. Travel between matches should be achieved in the breaks between games. Each team will have 3 x 34 minute games.
· Worcestershire play in royal blue top and socks (some players may have blue and white hoops) 
· First name team will have push back. 

	
	Pitch 1 (New Pitch behind club house)
	Pitch 2 (Refurbished pitch across the road)

	13:15-13:55
	LEICS  v WARKS 1
	NORTHANTS v DERBY

	14:15-14:55
	WARKS 1  v WORCS
	DERBY v WARKS 2

	15:00-15:40
	WORCS v LEICS
	WARKS 2 v NORTHANTS 

	15:45-16:25
	LEICS v DERBY
	NORTHANTS v WARKS 1

	16:30-17:10
	WORCS v WARKS 2
	



DIRECTIONS
http://stourportsportsclub.co.uk/ 
Kingsway, Stourport On Severn, Worcestershire, DY13 8BQ

PARKING
All parking is based within the grounds of the sports club. There may be limited parking outside the club house, however overflow parking is provided for more than 100 cars at the end of the athletics track at the access/entrance to the grounds. 

CHANGING AND REFRESHMENTS
There are changing rooms and toilet facilities in the club house. There is a bar in the club house which sells a selection of drinks and snacks. Players and their spectators are welcome to take advantage of these facilities, before during and after their games however social distancing and covid restrictions permitted. Please can players refrain from eating their own food within the clubhouse.

SPECTATORS
 There is limited shelter for spectators and players so please dress and prepare for the weather accordingly. Parents will not be allowed to enter the pitches and will be asked to remain in the designated spectator areas. 

DOGS
Dogs are now allowed on site but must be kept on a lead at all times. They are not allowed on any sports facilities though so cannot go over the road or into the viewing area of the new pitch.

LITTER
 It is expected that all teams place their litter in the bins provided at the venue. These are not designed to hold large amounts of rubbish and therefore we would be grateful if teams could take as much of their rubbish home with them as possible or place them in the specific site bins at the back of the club house.

MATCH DAY CONTACT.  Helen Bailey 07544377962
